
August 2022 

 

  
 

Specification Change Notice 
Products affected: Thermostat OTH-03 

 

Dear Customer 

 

We would like to inform you of an upcoming change to the above product due to low availability of 
the terminal screws used in it. To improve the productivity, we have decided to change the screw 
head type from the current cross-head to a slotted-head.  
Once the situation gets back to normal, we will restore it to its original state. 
Along with the above, UKCA mark will be added on the product body. 
 
We look forward to your understanding and continued business in the future. 

 
1. Affected models 

    OTH-03 
 
2. Description of change 

Item Before change After change 

Terminal screw 

Cross-head terminal screw 

 

Slotted-head terminal screw 

 

How to 
distinguish? 

 

 

◎ mark is added to the name label 

 

 

 
 

3. Schedule for change 
Starting from October 2022 as soon as present stock has run out 

 
4. Others 

- The dimensions and the price are unchanged. 
- Switchover time may change depending on stock condition. Returning of goods or replacement  
to new product by reason of this specification change is not acceptable. 

 
 
For further details, please contact us at info-cs@ohm.co.jp. 
 
 
OHM Electric Co., Ltd. 

 
Morihiro Matsumoto 
General Manger, Cooling/Environmental Equip. Div. 
 

https://www.ohm.jp/ 


